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B  Universite de Montréal
MU Facuits de droit
Vica-gécansat aux alaires dtydiantes

September 29th, 1992

Facuity of Law

Queen's University
Kingston, Ontario

K7L 3N&

Fax : (613) 545-6611

Dear colleague,

We have well receivad your september Bth letter and Brief of Codification of the General Part of
the Criminal Code.

We would like first to congratulate you for this initiative. Second, we would like you to inform you
that we are in substantial agresment with the content of the Brief.

Yours truly,
-"‘/‘%7' A LA M
Anne-Maria Boisver Diang Labréche
Protessor Agsociate dean
C.P. 9128, succursale A Talohone: {514) 3432428
Montréal { Quenes ) Téaldoopieur:(514) 343-2159
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